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Fisher Phillips Welcomes Kathryn Evans in San Diego

News

8.07.19


SAN DIEGO (Aug. 7, 2019) – Fisher Phillips, a national labor and employment law firm representing

employers, announces the addition of Kathryn Evans as an associate in its San Diego office.

Katie represents companies in all areas of employment litigation. She also advises on general

employment and compliance issues. During law school, Katie externed for the Hon. Karen S.

Crawford of the U.S. District Court for the Southern District of California; the Hon. Patricia D. Benke

of the California Court of Appeal, 4th District, Division 1; and the Hon. Margaret M. Mann of the U.S.

Bankruptcy Court, Southern District of California. She joins the firm from GrahamHollis APC’s San

Diego office.

Katie earned her J.D., magna cum laude, from the University of San Diego School of Law (2018),

where she served as an Executive Editor of the San Diego International Law Journal. She received

her B.A., magna cum laude, from the University of Arizona (2011).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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